
Conductor  Report – September 2020

Having agreed to step in and conduct the choir whilst John Helyer took a year's sabbatical I was 
very pleased to join with the committee in meeting to choose music for the Spring concert. We met 
at Joan Urquart's house and chose pieces from the choir's very large library, some pieces more well 
known and some which had been just waiting for another outing! Practises began in early January 
and by early March some pieces were really coming together well and then of course we went into 
lockdown - hugely disappointing. Thank you to everyone for giving me the chance to conduct the 
choir - I'm just sorry that we never had the opportunity to perform our Spring Concert.


